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                                    October 2nd 2019 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Parent Council 
 
As a Parent Councilor, what sort of commitment would I have to make? 
 
We would like to meet once every half term either during the school day or after school depending 
on peoples’ availability.  If you are interested in becoming a Parent Councilor, please express your 
interest on the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher no later than Friday 18th 
October 2019.  I will then send a letter out inviting parents to come to our first meeting which will 
be the beginning of November which will include a tour around the school. 
 
We look forward to working closely with you on our Parent Council.  At Llangewydd, we highly 
value your views about school life and are excited about the prospect of working closely together 
so that we can provide the best possible education and learning environment for our children.  We 
hope that many of you will show an interest in joining our parent council. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs M Preece 
 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
  
 
 
 
I………………………………………………………………parent/carer of………………………………….class J 
 
am interested in becoming a member of the parent council of Llangewydd Junior School 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………….. 
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